Dear parents,
Kindly note that tomorrow Saturday date 3 Sep 2022 will be Holiday for all classes. Saturday's paper will be conducted on Tuesday dated 6 Sep 2022.
Monday will celebrate teachers' day. 
For Monday follow school timing as per below provide details 
Preprimary section till 12 pm
Primary section till 2 pm.
Sorry for the inconvenience, as the reason is unavoidable circumstances. 
As there is no electricity since yesterday. Change of cable from DP to the school building work is going on. And it will proceed for the next two days.
Thanks and regards,
Admin
Rudra School
